
Project Update: August 2010 
 
3rd August 2010  
The officials from Public Healthcare of Suksamran district and the village volunteers, group 
of 20 attendants visited our RSG-mangrove Terrace at KCLC. They were very appreciative of 
our RSG-project concept for Mangrove Rehabilitation and Regeneration for Biodiversity.   
 

 
 
10th August 2010  
The Women Livelihoods of Suksamran participated in learning the RSG-project at our Living 
Laboratory. They enjoyed replanting the mangrove species at Prapas beach. They also held 
hand in hand as a circle to pray for the goodness and God to protect our community from 
any kind of disasters. This was such a wonderful activity to celebrate our Queen Sirikit's 
Birthday and did the good thing before the Ramadan festival (Muslim starvation month) 
starting on August 12 this year. There were 22 attendants.  
 

 
 
18th August 2010 
The group of 10 visitors (teachers and students) from Marb Amrit Wittaya School, 
Chumphon province visited our RSG-Mangrove Terrace. We have disseminated the concept 
of our RSG-project to this province which closes to Gulf of Thailand. They have learned and 
understood the overall benefit of Mangrove ecosystem. 
 
 



27th August 2010 
The group of 30 students from Baan Kamphuan School visited our RSG-Living Laboratory. They 
have learned though participatory action research about the incredible diversity within the few 
remaining native mangrove habits in the Kaper Bay biome. They also participated in replanting 
the Mangrove species with fun. 
 
Please find more details in   http://mangrover1.multiply.com/     


